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Lakewood Forest 
SPRING FLING

EGG-stravaganza
COMING SOON!

Plan to join your neighbors at our annual  
Egg-stravaganza to celebrate the spring season. 
There will be fun activities for the children, 
highlighted by an egg hunt for kids of all ages. 
This event is hosted by the Lakewood Forest 
Civic Association and will be held (rain or 
shine!) for all Lakewood Forest residents.

The exact date and locale are still being 
worked out, but we’re planning for the end  
of March/beginning of April. Watch 
Nextdoor and the Lakewood Forest digital 
newsletter for full details once they firm up.

•	 Candy-filled egg hunt sessions by age– 
bring a basket to collect yours!

•	 Games and other activities for the kids

•	 Cheerful spring crafts

•	 Spring photo backdrop – bring a camera 
and take your own pictures

•	 Light refreshments for all 

Get your family out of the house to enjoy 
some old-fashioned spring fling fun! Watch 
for details coming soon.

LAKEWOOD RESIDENTS’ CLUB 
OPEN HOUSE HAS BEEN 

POSTPONED!
All our neighbors are invited to attend our Open House / Lakewood Lightning Swim 
Team Sign-up Event. The pool, tennis courts, sand volleyball court and playground 
will be open. We would love to show you the club! 

Unfortunately, due to water damage the open house at the Lakewood Residents’ 
Club has been postponed. As of the newsletter printing a new date has not been set.

If unable to attend the event, please call us at 281-376-1893 to schedule a time to 
tour the club.

Lakewood Residents’ Club activities and amenities include:

•	 Summer or year-round memberships

•	 Festive social events for adults and 
families (Crawfish Boil, Oktoberfest,  
and Holiday Party)

•	 Clubhouse with kitchen, dance floor 
and bar

•	 50-meter temperature controlled 
swimming pool with diving area and 
children’s wading pool

•	 4 lighted hard surface tennis courts

•	 Sand volleyball court

•	 Children’s playground

•	 Private lake frontage with catch-and-
release fishing

•	 Fun swim team for children and teens 
(additional fee)

•	 Swim and tennis lessons (additional fee)

•	 Tennis leagues for ladies, men and 
youth (all skill levels)

•	 Discounted rates for party rentals

•	 Located next to Faulkey Gully with 
easy access to hike and bike trails

Come check out everything we have to offer at our 

OPEN HOUSE 
Time and date to be determined.

New members receive a 25% discount on your  
first year membership dues!

See Scholarship article on page 3; applications due MARCH 22.
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LAKEWOOD RESIDENTS’ CLUB 
15006 Lakewood Forest Drive

The club is open on a part-time, flex-time basis.  
Please call 281-376-1893 for office hours. Visit our  

website at www.lakewoodrc.org for more information.

LAKEWOOD FOREST 
CIVIC ASSOCIATION, INC. 

13121 Louetta Road, PMB #1025 
Cypress, TX 77429

Board of Directors:
President 

Jodi Cole  |  817-668-5634

Vice President 
Open

Recording Secretary 
Linda Musthaler  |  832-247-5854

Corresponding Secretary  
Barbara Ward  |  281-370-3183

Treasurer  
Scott Johnson  |  281-257-2978

Board Members:
(1) Open
(2) Mary Blacklock.........281-644-9545
(3) Jasmine Hurey...........832-739-1795
(4) Open
(5) Open
(6) Lori Estepp............... 281-370-9942 

The Lakewood Forest Civic News is a 
monthly publication of the Lakewood 

Forest Civic Association and is 
distributed free of charge to all residents 

and advertisers.

The Lakewood Forest Civic News 
accepts articles, announcements, etc., 
for church and non-profit groups, and 

other articles of general interest to 
residents of Lakewood Forest.

DISCLAIMER:  Articles in this newsletter 
express the opinions of their authors and 

do not necessarily reflect the opinions 
of Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc., 

its employees, Lakewood Forest Civic 
Association, Inc., or the Civic News. 

Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. 
and Civic News are not responsible 

for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others.

LAKEWOOD FOREST FUND, INC. 
HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION

281-370-8943
gm@lakewoodforestfund.com
www.lakewoodforestfund.com

General Manager 
Heidi Flores  |  281-370-8943

President  |  Bob Lewis

Vice President  |  Boe Bowen

Treasurer  |  Scott Johnson

Secretary  |  Bobbi Munz

Trustees  |  Christy Jones, Paul Marshall 
Sandy Matto

The office is located at 12415 Louetta Road, 
Cypress, 77429, and is open from  

9 a.m. to 3 p.m., Monday through Friday.

The Lakewood Forest Fund uses the yearly 
maintenance fee to pay for street lights, 

trash and recycling pick-up, maintenance of 
common grounds, mosquito fogging, and 

security provided by Harris County Precinct 4 
Deputies. Deed restriction and architectural 
control matters are also to be referred to the 

Board at the above address.

Monthly meeting information will be posted 
on the Fund website.

Harris County Precinct 4 
CONSTABLE’S DISPATCH  

281-376-3472

SECURITY

The Lakewood Forest Fund has a contract 
with Harris County Precinct 4’s Contract 

Deputy Program. We have one Lieutenant, 
one Corporal and three Deputies working 
approximately 70 percent of their time for 

Lakewood Forest, and 30 percent for  
Harris County. 

Vacation Watch Form: 
www.cd4.hctx.net

To report a crime or anything of a 
suspicious nature, call 281-376-3472 and 

identify yourself to the dispatcher as a 
resident of Lakewood Forest.

Precinct 4 Deputies working in 
Lakewood Forest:

Lieutenant:	 Garza
Corporal: 	 Suazo
Deputies:	 Rosas, Malik, Washington

LAKEWOOD FOREST IS A DEED 
RESTRICTED COMMUNITY.

Get ACC Approval Before Building!

Lakewood Forest is a Deed Restricted 
community. The Fund’s Architectural Control 
Committee (ACC) must approve all exterior 

remodeling and building projects before the 
project begins. The Fund has the necessary 

legal authority to enforce this rule.

TRASH AND RECYCLING
Texas Pride Disposal

281-342-8178

Trash Reminder

All trash/recycle containers must be stored 
out of view at all times, except for after 6 p.m. 

the night before trash pickup.

Trash cans/bags should not be stored on 
driveways or within view from the street. If 
your lawn service mows before that time, 
please stow the bags out of sight until the 

night before pickup.
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ADVERTISING
For information on this and other 

neighborhood publications,  
please call

281.583.7661

BUY LOCAL
and support the local businesses that � 
support your community newsletter.

A-Beautiful Pools 
281.376.6510

American Advisors Group
832.286.4122

Bashans Painting 
281.347.6702

Boutwell Properties  
boutwellproperties.com
Brent Browning, DDS  

281.370.4300
EPW Services 
281.757.3247

Glenwood Falls Animal Hospital 
281.320.9339

Houston Methodist Hospital  
281.737.0999

James E. Martinez, DDS, PA 
 281.320.0220

Lone Star Pools 
281.859.8667

Next Home Realty,  
Dee Pardue 
713.882.0527

Orion Dental Specialties  
832.610.0428

Salem Lutheran Church 
salem4u.com/holyweek

Texas United Realty, Nicki Dixon  
713.714.0217

Three Bears Realty,  
The Rhoades Team 

713.515.3463
VCA Prestonwood Animal Hospital 

281.890.1960
Watson Orthodontics 

281.955.7612
Wired Electrical Services  

713.467.1125

Lakewood Forest Civic News is published monthly for the residents of Lakewood Forest  
in partnership with Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. 

© 2021 ALL RIGHTS RESERVED

APRIL NEWSLETTER DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, MARCH 12
Photos and articles can be mailed to:

Lakewood Forest Civic Association • 13121 Louetta Rd., PMB #1025 • Cypress, TX 77429
(do not attempt to drop off at this address)

Articles can be emailed to Lfcivicnuz@aol.com. Call Barbara at 281-370-3183 with questions.

DISCLAIMER: All articles, information, website addresses and cartoons in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily reflect 
the opinions of Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. or its employees. Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles, information, website addresses and cartoons submitted by others. The editor and/or governing entity of this publication has approved the 
use of all articles and information within this publication. Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc., is not responsible for any of the content within this publication 
and disclaims and denies any and all liability therefor. The publisher assumes no responsibility for the advertising content within this publication. All warranties, 
representations, claims, or endorsements made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims or demands regarding its content 
must be taken up with and are the sole responsibility of the advertiser. The publisher retains the exclusive rights to the acceptance or denial of all advertising 
copy. The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising. Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints in this publication, the publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors 
of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/
correction. Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or 
any other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to the liabilities stated above. The publisher is not 
liable for ANY DAMAGES for failure of the Post Office or subdivision representatives to deliver the newsletter in a timely manner, so long as the publisher has 
delivered the newsletters to said delivery point by the contracted date.

March 2021

LAKEWOOD FOREST CIVIC ASSOCIATION’S 
22nd ANNUAL  

Memorial Scholarship Award
APPLICATIONS DUE MARCH 22

Your Civic Association is pleased to announce the continuation of its Scholarship Award 
program for the Class of 2021 high school seniors who reside in Lakewood Forest.

The Scholarship Award program originated as a tribute to our area students who were 
injured or who died in a tragic nighttime bus crash on December 21, 1999.

The Civic Association’s Scholarship Award program is primarily essay based, rather than 
GPA/class rank/academic merit based, or needs based. This is so every Lakewood Forest 
graduating senior can qualify and have an equitable shot at competing for a scholarship 
award. As the saying goes however, “you’ve got to be in it to win it.” We encourage all 
Class of 2021 students who live in Lakewood Forest to submit an entry.

Each year the individual award amounts and the number of awards granted can vary. 
Generally, we have awarded from one to six scholarships in amounts ranging from $250 
to $1,000, or more. Scholarship awards are available for those seniors pursuing technical, 
associate or undergraduate degrees. The most important factor in our scholarship 
selection process is the creative essay. Secondary consideration is given to academic 
achievements, achievements earned outside the classroom,  
and volunteer/community service. Scholarship entries are scored blindly with students’ 
identifying information marked out.

Your scholarship application must be received by 6 p.m. on Monday, March 22. 
Incomplete or late entries will be discarded.

Please carefully read and submit all of the Scholarship Award application requirements:

1.	 A personal resume that includes all of the following:

•	 Your name, address, phone number, and parents’ names

•	 Your high school, class rank, and GPA (include scale used, please)

(continued on next page)
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•	 Academic achievements

•	 Achievements earned outside the classroom

•	 Volunteer and/or community service activities

•	 Part-time and/or summer jobs you have had

•	 Your chosen field of study and the school (technical, 
community college, undergraduate college/university) 
you plan to attend after high school

•	 Future goals (life and career)

2.	 A senior picture or other headshot suitable for publishing in 
the Civic News. The picture should be a separate .jpg file and 
not embedded in any of the documents. If you don’t have it in 
a .jpg file, let us know and we’ll make other arrangements.  
Note: The picture will not be used in the process of selecting 
scholarship recipient(s). It is only used with the article 
announcing the scholarship award recipient(s).

3.	 A brief biography (about a paragraph in length) that tells 
the story of you and your family. You should highlight any 
meaningful events, circumstances, or experiences in your 
life as you would openly share as a short self-introduction.

4.	 A creative, personal essay of 350 to 500 words on 
“Education and Activities in the Age of COVID-19.” 
The coronavirus pandemic has created unprecedented 
challenges for our society. Everyday life has been disrupted 
in so many ways, not the least of which has been your 
educational experience. Describe what you have done 
during the pandemic restrictions to continue your education 
and the activities that are important to you. What have you 
learned about yourself, your family, your friends, and your 
community during this difficult time?

Essays will be evaluated on creativity, how well they speak to 
the topic, correct grammar and punctuation marks, and overall 
composition (just like English class!). Have fun with it.

Scholarship Award applications must be received by 6 p.m. on 
Monday, March 22.

Applications must be emailed to LFCAScholarship@gmail.com.

Important! We do not accept scholarship applications by postal 
mail; they must be emailed to the address above. Applications 
must be submitted as MS Word files (.docx) attached to the email. 
Your resume, biography, and essay must be saved in separate 
Word documents and labeled as such. Don’t forget to also attach 
your senior picture or similar in a .jpg file.

For questions or further information, please contact the LFCA 
2021 Scholarship Committee Chair Jodi Cole by email to 
LFCAScholarship@gmail.com.

Good luck!

Memorial Scholarship Applications - continued
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FOSTER-A-LEGACY  

TREE PLANTING 
CEREMONY

Saturday, March 13 at 9 a.m. 
Lakewood Residents’ Club 

15006 Lakewood Forest Drive
Come celebrate the planting of the famous “Kissing” 
Century Tree sapling from the Texas A&M campus.

  LAKEWOOD FOREST      
  CommunityCommunity 
         April 23-25 • 6 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Lakewood Forest invites you to participate in our  

Semi-Annual Garage Sale! Set up shop in your driveway  

or garage to sell your old electronics, furniture, art, tools, etc.

The Lakewood Forest Civic Association will place signs and banners 

around the neighborhood, as well as fliers on social media, to drive 

buyers to you.

Feel free to advertise with your own signage but keep in mind that 

staked signs are not allowed in the esplanades, so consider weighted 

boxes to direct buyers to your home. (Be sure to speak to your 

neighbors for permission.)

Most buyers start shopping early so try to set up before 8 a.m. to 

ensure your items get the most exposure!

Please keep  
Lakewood Forest  

beautiful!
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GUIDELINES FOR JUDGING  
YARD OF THE MONTH
Judging for April to be done  

the last week of March.
Members of the Lakewood Forest Garden 
Club judge yards at the end of the month for 
the following month’s award based on these 
established guidelines. Areas to be judged 
are rotated using the subdivision sections as 
listed in the Lakewood Forest Directory.
Once a yard has received recognition, it is 
not eligible for further awards for two years. 
One first place winner each month will receive 
a $60 gift certificate, and two honorable 
mention winners will each receive a $35 gift 
certificate. Recognition of winners is published 
in the Lakewood Forest Civic Association’s 
official newsletter, Civic News, and online 
by the Lakewood Forest Fund. Plants for All 
Seasons gift certificates are provided through 
contributions from the Lakewood Forest Civic 
Association, the Lakewood Forest Fund and 
Plants for All Seasons.
Overall landscape design should  
be compatible with the architecture 
of the house; e.g., no windows  
hidden by shrubs, color, balanced 
design, etc.	 20 points
Grass: green, except in winter;  
mowed and edged; weed-free	 15 points
Beds: cleaned, edged & mulched	 15 points
Color contrast; e.g., well placed  
variegated or colored shrubs, use  
of flowers and bulbs such as  
caladiums to add interest	 15 points
General neatness; e.g., air  
conditioner hidden by shrubs;  
garden hose rolled up, 
garbage cans, toys, etc.,  
kept out of sight	 15 points
Shrubs: neatly pruned	 10 points
Walks & curbs swept & cleaned	 10 points

TOTAL	 100 points

February Meeting
The Lakewood Forest Garden Club met on February 5. Thoughts of valentines and 

roses seemed to be dancing in the heads of members who were happy to see each other 

virtually for social time, learning and the handling of business. Barbara Crum’s opening 

used a grand bouquet to explain the significance of the various colors of roses and the 

messages they portray.

An excellent program entitled “Ten Easy Ways We Can All Save Our Resources” was 

presented by speaker, Rica Brock. She gave practical tips on avoiding the single use of 

many plastic and paper products. We were encouraged to make a big difference in the 

environment by taking small steps to create habits such as reusable straws, cups, water 

bottles, and shopping bags. We appreciate Yvonne Newsome for arranging this and other 

fine programs throughout the year. Rica and her sister Adrienne Juno, who is a garden 

club member, have researched their family roots all the way back to 1650.

Pam Randall gave a report on the applications for awards she has prepared and submitted 

to the district. She has put in many hours and expresses appreciation to members for their 

work on various committees. Good luck!

Marilyn Bullen gave a Horticulture Report showing a collection of beautiful floral art. It 

reminds one that spring is on the way with jonquils and lilies to enjoy.

Yard of the Month
Yard of the Month for March was judged by members of the garden club in Area F 

Sections 14, 15, 17 and 18 at the end of February with April Yard of the Month to be 

judged in Area A Section 1 at the end of March.

Lakewood Forest Garden Club  
www.lakewoodforestgarden.club
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IRISH GARDEN FLOWERS: PLANTS 
TO GROW FOR ST. PATRICK’S DAY

By Mary Ellen Ellis

St. Patrick’s Day is right at the start of spring, when every gardener is more than ready 

to start seeing green in their beds. To celebrate the holiday, go green with your flowers 

and plants.

Using green cut flowers in arrangements or even growing your own lucky plants in the 

garden, there are plenty of options. Green is the color of the holiday and the color of the 

season. In mid-March, depending on where you live, you may be just starting to see 

some green. Celebrate the new growth and the color of Ireland, and the holiday, with 

green St. Patrick’s Day flowers. Flowers that come in green are not that common. The 

bright colors of flowers, distinct from stems and petals, attract pollinators. Green flowers 

blend in with foliage. However, there are some that are naturally green and some that 

have been cultivated for the hue: Jack-in-the-pulpit; cymbidium orchids; green roses – 

jade, emerald, and cezanne; hydrangea; green chrysanthemums – Kermit, Yoko Ono, 

and shamrock; lime green flowering tobacco green envy; echinacea; lime sorbet 

columbine; bells of Ireland and Irish garden.

For flowers for an Irish theme, don’t simply rely on green flowers. There are plants 

and blooms in other hues that represent the country and St. Patrick’s Day. Perhaps, the 

most obvious choice is the shamrock. Legend has it that St. Patrick himself used this 

humble three-lobed leaf to explain the Holy Trinity to the people of Ireland. Whether or 

not it’s true, a potted shamrock is a simple and perfect table decoration for the holiday, 

especially if it’s flowering.
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MONTHLY CONTRACT  
STATS FOR  

JANUARY 2021

Categories
Burglary Habitation:............................. 0

Burglary Vehicle:.................................. 0

Theft Habitation:.................................. 0

Theft Vehicle:....................................... 1

Theft Other:......................................... 0

Robbery:.............................................. 0

Assault:................................................. 0

Sexual Assault:..................................... 0

Criminal Mischief:................................ 1

Disturbance Family:............................. 3

Disturbance Juvenile:.......................... 0

Disturbance Other:.............................. 0

Alarms:................................................. 6

Suspicious Vehicles:............................. 8

Suspicious Persons:.............................. 4

Runaways:............................................. 1

Phone Harassment:.............................. 0

Other Calls:.......................................492

Detailed Statistics
Contract Calls.................................. 348

District Calls......................................107

Reports Taken.....................................69

Felony Arrests...................................... 0

Misdemeanor Arrests.......................... 3

Tickets Issued....................................150

Recovered Property............................. 0

Charges Filed....................................... 3

CONSTABLE’S CORNER

Harris County Precinct 4 
CONSTABLE’S DISPATCH • 281-376-3472

Summary of Events
12300 block of Knobcrest Drive – Deputies responded to location where it was reported 
by the complainant unknown suspect(s) took his 2010 Chevy Silverado without consent 
during night time hours. Case open pending further investigation.

11500 block of Taos Lane – Deputies responded to location where it was reported unknown 
suspect(s) damaged the complainant’s property. Deputies investigating discovered the 
neighbor accidentally damaged the sprinkler system and a civil agreement was made.  
Case closed.

12300 block of Laneview Drive – Deputies responded to location in reference to a 
fraudulent use of ID, where it was reported by the complainant unknown suspect(s) used 
her information to open a fraudulent energy account.

11700 block of Moorcreek Drive – Deputies responded to location in reference to a 
fraudulent use of ID, where it was reported by the complainant unknown suspect(s) used 
her information to open fraudulent bank and credit card accounts.

11800 block of Normont Drive – Deputies responded to location in reference to a credit 
card abuse, where it was reported by the complainant unknown suspect(s) used her 
information to make unauthorized purchases. Case open pending further investigation.

11500 block of Taos Lane – Deputies responded to location in reference to a dog bite 
where it was reported by the complainant a neighbor’s dog got loose and bit him. The 
complainant reported minor injuries. Case referred to Animal Control.

15000 block of Lakewood Forest Drive – Deputies responded to location in reference to a 
fraudulent use of ID, where it was reported by the complainant unknown suspect(s) called 
the business representing their energy company Engie asking for $1,998 in Bitcoin. The 
complainant provided the bitcoin through Coin Star and was scammed out of the currency.
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Where the Community Comes Together!
15006 Lakewood Forest Drive  |  281-376-1893 

lakewoodresidentsclub@gmail.com  |  www.lakewoodrc.org

LAKEWOOD RESIDENTS’ CLUB
swim • social • tennis

Find out more About Swim Team at 
the Open House Event which has been 
postponed. Date to be determined.
For over 20 years the Lakewood Lightning Swim Team has 
provided an all-around positive experience for our children by 
improving their swimming skills, giving them lots of exercise 
and lots of fun. The swim team program is known for its team 
spirit, festive social events, excellent swimming instruction and 
good sportsmanship.

Swim team season runs from May through June. Swimmers 
range in age from 4-18 and swim in groups divided by gender 
and age as of May 31. It is one of the few sports where a 4-year-
old and a 17-year-old are teammates – all your children can 
be on the same team! The older swimmers are very positive 
role models and many lifelong family friendships are forged 
through swim team. Swim team membership is available to any 
member of the Lakewood Residents’ Club including year-round 
and summer members.

For more info on swim team see their website, lwf.swimtopia.com.
•	 www.lakewoodrc.org
•	 15006 Lakewood Forest Drive
•	 lakewoodresidentsclub@gmail.com

Rent Lakewood Residents’ Club  
For Your Party!
You don’t have to be a Club member to rent the facility for your 
event. Check out our great rates for functions up to 150 people. 
You don’t have to leave the neighborhood to host your friends, 
relatives or company colleagues. Be your own party planner 
and put together the perfect evening. LRC offers a great dance 
floor and a beautiful view.  For events from anniversaries, 
wedding receptions, showers, personal or company Christmas 
parties or reunions to small informational meetings or group 
gatherings LRC has a reasonable rate for you! Call Shannon at 
281-376-1893 or visit our website at www.lakewoodrc.org.
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Clean Up After Pets
Please clean up after your pet when walking.  
Responsible pet owners are considerate and  

don’t leave a mess.

PET OF THE MONTH
Avery
Avery is a very sweet, playful 
and active little girl. She would 
love a home with another playful 
cat if possible. She has the 
most beautiful eyes. Avery is 
approximately 5 months old. She 
is spayed, vaccinated, chipped, 
and combo negative.

Adoption fees apply.  
If you would like an 
application, email 
eRescueCats@gmail.com.

CYPRESS-TOMBALL 
DEMOCRATS

Preparing for the 2022  
Midterm Elections

March Speaker: Representative Jon Rosenthal
The Cypress-Tomball Democrats will hold its next virtual 
monthly meeting Tuesday, March 16. There is a meet and greet 
at 6:30 p.m. The general meeting begins at 7 p.m. To request the 
Zoom access code go to our website, cytomdemocrats.org.

Our speaker will be Representative Jon Rosenthal. Representative 
Jon Rosenthal has been in Texas since 1979. Jon is happily 
married to his wife Aminta, and they share two adult children. 
The Rosenthal family has lived in Northwest Houston since 2007.

Jon earned his Bachelor of Science in mechanical engineering 
from The University of Texas at Austin in 1991, and worked for 
over 25 years in and around the oil and gas industry. He left the 
industry to run for office and was first elected in November 2018.

Representative Rosenthal served on the County Affairs and 
Energy Resources Committees in the 86th Legislature and 
was named “Freshman of the Year” by the Legislative Study 
Group Caucus. He has just begun his second term in the 87th 
Legislative Session.

All are welcome to attend and to join this growing club, which 
meets on the third Tuesday of every month.

For more information email us at cytomdems@yahoo.com, go to 
our Cypress-Tomball Democrats group on Facebook, or visit the 
club’s website at cytomdemocrats.org.

Due to precautions related to COVID-19, some events and activities 
may be curtailed, postponed, or canceled. Please refer to provided 

contact information before making plans.
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HOLY
WEEK
AT SALEM LUTHERAN CHURCH

* For details and to register, visit

salem4u.com/holyweek

PALM 
SUNDAY 

March 28

MAUNDY 
THURSDAY 

April 1

GOOD
FRIDAY

April 2

EASTER
SUNDAY

April 4

IN-PERSON & ONLINE*

22601 LUTHERAN CHURCH ROAD
TOMBALL, TX 77377

PEARL FINCHER 
MUSEUM OF FINE ARTS

School of Art Classes
The second session of spring courses at the Pearl Fincher Museum 
of Fine Arts School of Art will begin the week of March 22, and 
continue through the week of May 10. Classes are offered for 
students and adults, as well as the Cultured Pearl Studio where 
high school students and adults of all ages can gather for guided 
sessions to create beautiful art.

Summer classes at the School of Art will serve teens ages 13 
and up, as well as adults.

The School of Art is devoted to nurturing creativity and 
fostering an appreciation of the arts. Small class sizes provide 
the opportunity for in-depth instruction from talented faculty. 
For more information, including course descriptions and class 
schedules, please visit www.pearlmfa.org/schoolofart or contact 
Karri Clark, School of Art Coordinator, at 832-236-0156 or 
karripfmfa@gmail.com.

The Pearl Fincher Museum of Fine Arts exists to provide 
direct, first-hand access to original works of art, and to offer 
outstanding educational and public programming. As the only 
Fine Arts museum in Harris County outside the city center of 
Houston, the Pearl operates completely through the generous 
donations of individuals, businesses and foundations from the 
greater Houston community, and is free to all.

Located at 6815 Cypresswood Drive in Spring, the Pearl 
Fincher Museum of Fine Arts is open 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Tuesday through Saturday. Admission is free. Donations and 
membership support are appreciated and help continue the 
Pearl’s mission of art, education, and community.

Special health and safety precautions are currently in place 
for the protection of all visitors. Art lovers may also enjoy 
exhibitions and numerous at-home opportunities through the 
Pearl’s website during the COVID-19 pandemic.

For more information, please visit www.pearlmfa.org or call 
281-376-6322.
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Children’s/Family Virtual 
Programs
Crafternoon  
March 1 at 1 p.m.

Baby Time  
March 2 & 30 at 10 a.m.

Read Across America Day  
March 2 at 1 p.m.

Read and Relax  
March 3, 17 & 31 at 10 a.m.

Alphabet Express  
March 4 & 18 at 10 a.m.

STEM Online  
March 5 at 1 p.m.

Tech Quest  
March 8 at 1 p.m.

Toddler Time  
March 9 & 16 at 10 a.m.

Kids Resources  
March 10 & 24 at 10 a.m.

Story Time  
March 11 & 25 at 10 a.m.

Art Flow  
March 12 at 1 p.m.

Kid Lit  
March 15 at 1 p.m.

LONE STAR COLLEGE-TOMBALL COMMUNITY LIBRARY 
MARCH EVENTS

Kids in the Kitchen  
March 19 at 1 p.m.

Grow with Us: Gardening for Kids  
March 22 at 1 p.m.

Sensory Story Time  
March 23 at 10 a.m.

Art Historian  
March 26 at 1 p.m.

Teen Programs
Teen Book Trailers  
Mondays at 3 p.m.

Teen Talk Wednesdays via Discord  
Wednesdays at 4 p.m.

Friday Game Day via Discord  
Fridays at 3 p.m.

Tomball Anime Club via Discord  
March 2 & 16 at 4:30 p.m.

Adult Programs
Online ESL and Citizenship Chat  
Mondays and Wednesdays at 10 a.m.  
Tuesday and Thursday at 4 p.m.

Online Artist of the Month  
March 2 at 4 p.m.

Online Community Conversations  
March 16 at 4 p.m.

Online Rootsquad  
March 2, 9, 16 and 23 at 11 a.m.

Online Scribe Tribe  
March 2, 9, 16, 23, and 30 at 4 p.m.

Online Book Talks with Nick  
March 4 at 12 p.m.

Online Baking is Making  
March 4 and 18 at 4 p.m.

Online Screen Shots  
March 11 and 25 at 4 p.m. 

Quick Virtual History Lessons with Nick  
March 18 at 12 p.m.

Online Happily Ever Crafter  
March 12 at 3 p.m.

Book Clubs
Afternoon Book Club  
March 9 at 2 p.m.

After Austen Book Club  
March 29 at 7 p.m.

History Book Club  
March 31 at 6:30 p.m.

Paranormal Book Club  
March 8 at 6:30 p.m.

For more information about how to access events/club meetings, visit www.lonestar.edu/library/tomball.htm.

Due to precautions related to COVID-19, some events and activities may be curtailed, postponed, or canceled.  
Please refer to provided contact information before making plans.
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
Wednesdays	 Trash & Recycling Pickup
Saturdays	 Trash Pickup
March 12	 Newsletter Deadline
March 14	 Daylight Saving Begins
March 17	 St. Patrick’s Day

MARCH 2021
	 SUN	 MON	 TUES	 WED	 THURS	 FRI	 SAT

		  1	 2	 3	 4	 5	 6

	 7	 8	 9	 10	 11	 12	 13	

	 21	 22	 23	 24	 25	 26	 27

	 28	 29	 30	 31

	 14	 15	 16	 17	 18	 19	 20

TRASH AND RECYCLING
Wednesday: Trash and Recycling

Saturday: Trash Only
No Trash Service on New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, 

Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving Day 
 and Christmas Day

without joint painwithout joint pain

KEEP YOU 
MOVING
Live life without joint pain.
At Houston Methodist Orthopedics & Sports Medicine, we know that joint 
pain affects every part of your life. With treatment plans customized for 
you, our specialists in Northwest Houston offer a full range of advanced 
nonsurgical and surgical techniques. Our expert joint care includes:

• Innovative pain control methods
• Physical therapy to improve mobility and range of motion
• The latest technology, including minimally invasive surgical

techniques that help reduce recovery time

And, with enhanced safety measures in place, you can rest
assured your safety is our priority.

Willowbrook

Towne Lake

Schedule an appointment:
houstonmethodist.org/jointpain

281.737.0999
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Please Note: Law enforcement agencies advise that publishing children’s contact information 
on the Internet compromises their security. For this reason, the teenage job seekers liwst has 
been omitted from the online version of your newsletter.

CIVIC NEWS DEADLINE  
AND AD POLICY

The newsletter’s publisher is  
Champions Printing & Publishing, 

Inc. located at 6608 FM 1960 West, 
Suite G, Houston, Texas 77069. Their 
telephone number is 281-583-7661 

and their fax is 281-583-0675.

Copies of all articles for the  
Civic News may be mailed to  

LFCA,  
13121 Louetta Rd., PMB #1025,  

Cypress, TX 77429 

or emailed to lfcivicnuz@aol.com 
to be received by the 12th of each 

month for inclusion in the next 
month’s issue. If the 12th falls on a 

weekend, the deadline is moved up 
to 11 a.m. on the preceding Friday.

When submitting articles and/or 
pictures to the Civic News do not 

try to drop off anything at the above 
address. It is a business and it is 

illegal for them to accept anything 
that has not come through the mail. If 

you’re running late for a deadline,  
call or email Barbara.

For questions regarding the 
newsletter, call Barbara at  

281-370-3183. If you wish to place an 
ad in the newsletter, please contact 

Champions Printing & Publishing, Inc.

Lakewood Forest TEENAGE JOB SEEKERS
Email lfcivicnuz@aol.com with your information to be updated or to be added to the list.

	 B	 Y	 P	 M	 T	 C	 NAME/AGE	 STREET	 PHONE

Mother’s Helper

M
Babysitting

B
Petsitting

P
Yardwork

Y
Tutoring

H
Computer

C



	 Lakewood Forest Civic News	 March 2021	 15




